
 
 
 
Dr. Felice Schnoll-Sussman is a board-certified gastroenterologist and Director of The Jay 
Monahan Center for Gastrointestinal Health. She is an Associate Attending Physician at the 
NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital/ Weill Cornell Medical Center and Associate Professor of Clinical 
Medicine at the Weill Medical College of Cornell University. 
 
Dr. Schnoll-Sussman is dedicated to providing excellent care to her patients, as well as 
contributing to research advances in the area of gastrointestinal cancers. Her research interests 
include chemoprevention and ablative technologies in Barrett's esophagus, screening and 
surveillance of colorectal cancer in high-risk patients, novel uses of endoscopic ultrasound (EUS), 
and the biology and management of pancreatic cystic neoplasms. 
 
She is the former president of the New York Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, the co-
director of the New York City Colon Cancer Control Coalition and an active committee member of 
several national gastroenterology societies including the American College of Gastroenterology, 
of which she serves as Manhattan governor, American Gastroenterological Association, and the 
American Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy. She is also the recipient of several awards, 
including American College of Gastroenterology/Salix Leadership award, New York Society of 
Gastrointestinal Endoscopy Florence Lefcourt Research Award, American College of 
Gastroenterology Governor Service Award, Linda Horowitz Cancer Research Foundation Clinical 
Scholar Award and the New York Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy David Falkenstein award  
After receiving her medical degree from Mount Sinai School of Medicine, Dr. Schnoll-Sussman 
completed residency training in internal medicine at NYU School of Medicine, where she served 
as chief resident, and a fellowship in gastroenterology at Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer 
Center.  
 

 


